
 

 
DATE 7th September 2023 

REF 552 
 

Sent via email: xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 
 
 
 
Dear xxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 
 
RE: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST – 552 
 
Avon and Somerset Police and Crime Commissioner’s (PCC’s) office have now completed the search 
for the information you requested.  
 

Your request:  
I am requesting information as to the numbers of prosecutions for illegal e scooter and ebike riding 
made by Avon and Somerset police from 2020 to current. 

 
Our response: 
Thank you for your request. I can empathise with your frustration concerning these vehicles being 
used in a reckless manor and of course those used illegally. 
With regards to the figures you have requested this information is not recorded by the OPCC.  
Avon and Somerset Police would however retain information concerning prosecutions.   
Please let me know if you would like me to forward your request to them to respond.  
I can see you have made your request via the whatdotheyknow website therefore you may chose to 
redirect the request yourself as I’m uncertain how the information would display on this site if I 
were to transfer to another organisation on your behalf.  
 
If you have any queries about this letter then please contact me, quoting the reference number 
above in any future communications. 
 
If you are unhappy about how your request has been handled and wish to make a complaint or 
request a review of the decision then you should write to: 
 
 The Chief Of Staff  
 Avon and Somerset Police and Crime Commissioner’s Office 
 Valley Road 
 Portishead 
 Bristol 
 BS20 8JJ 
 
Please note, Avon and Somerset Police and Crime Commissioner’s office provides you with the right 
to request a re-examination of your case under its review procedure. The appeals document is 
attached for your reference. 
 

mailto:request-1014791-17bad44d@whatdotheyknow.com


 

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the 
Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have 
exhausted the complaints procedure provided by Avon and Somerset Police and Crime 
Commissioner’s office. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: http://ico.org.uk/. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Freedom of Information Officer  
 
Avon and Somerset Police and Crime Commissioners Office 

http://ico.org.uk/

